
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref. No. : VS/PV/2024-25/Cir- 24                                             Date : 22/7/2024 
 

CIRCULAR FOR PTM 

(Classes- Pre-School - V) 

Dear Parent 

Namaste! 

We are pleased to inform you that we will be holding a PTM on 27th July 2024, Saturday for 

classes Pre-school - V, to analyse the performance of our students & also to give you an 

opportunity to interact with your ward's teachers and assess the overall performance based 

on the feedback that you shall receive. 

 
Please note the PTM schedule: 

27th July,2024 

Roll no.1- 22   (8:30 am to 10:00 am) 

Roll no. 22 onwards (10:30 am to 12:30 pm) 

Token system will be followed for the PTM. 

Your patience and cooperation in this respect is highly solicited. 

Warm Regards 

Principal 
 

Deepening    Roots  Broadening   Vision 


